

## Early Edition: Happy Pay Day Info/News November 20th, 2012

1 message

United University Professions < uup@stonybrook.edu>

Tue, Nov 20, 2012 at 10:04 AM



Web site: www.uupsbu.org • E-mail: uup@notes.cc.sunysb.edu • Statewide Web site: www.uupinfo.org

Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area

# **UUP Calendar for Nov/Dec. 2012**

### Happy Thanksgiving to You and Your Family

Tue. Nov. 20th • Executive Board Meeting, 12:00 pm, Library Javits Room, Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP to Corinne at: 632-6570)

**Thur. Nov. 29th** • Professionals Forum, Noon, Wang Room 301, (RSVP to: www.uupsbu.org)

Tue. Dec. 4th • Mid Year Membership Breakfast, 8:30 am, SAC Ballroom A, (RSVP to:www.uupsbu.org)

Wed, Dec. 5th • Academic Council Mtg., 12:30 pm, Library Javits Room, Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP to:www.uupsbu.org)

#### UUP and NYS Extend The Flex Plan Enrollment Period to Nov. 30th.

Due to Superstorm Sandy, the deadline has been extended to November 30th. For more information call 1-800-358-7202 or visit the Web site to get the application and information. This is for both Health Care and the dependent care programs: http://www.flexspend.ny.gov/contactus.asp

#### Help Spread Some Holiday Cheer

Your UUP Community Service Committee is teaming up with Stony Brook's Cancer Center to help Pediatric and Adult patients by donating New and Age appropriate small items for distribution while they are waiting for treatment. Some suggestions include Infants: rattles, washable books, small washable toys, Young school children: action figures, dolls, crayons & matchbox cars, Adolescents; diaries/journals, colored pencils, paper, pens, sketch books, Teens: puzzles, word searches, playing cards, hair items, small handheld games, Adults: magazines, playing cards, crossword puzzles, small hand lotion, lip balm & All ages: socks, gloves, mittens, hats, books. (Please no perfumes or fragrances)

For drop off sites check our Web site: http://www.uupsbu.org or call Nancy Gaugler at: 632-6241 This campaign will run through December 13th.

## Phi Delta Kappa @ SBU Presentation on "Defending Public Education"

Dr. Evelyn Blose Holman will be discussing the topic of Public Education on Monday Evening December 3rd as part of the Phi Delta Kappa's Leadership, Research & Service series with School of Professional Development.

Contact Marlene.Brennan@stonybrook.edu for more details on this program.

\*RSVP\* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders.

UUP Office: Room S-5415 | Frank Melville Jr. Memorial Library | Zip = 3388 | 632-6570

Editor: Charlie McAteer | Copy Editor: Dawn Svoboda-Pappas | Your Happy PayDay Staff : )

\*

Corinne Burns, Chapter Assistant United University Professions S-5415 Melville Library SUNY Stony Brook Stony Brook, NY 11794-3388